
Before your
dance lesson

On the day of
your lesson

Entering the
building

In the dance
studio

Leaving the
building

We will email key information
to you after you have

confirmed your place

If you or your family
members have any COVID-
19 symptoms, please let us
know as soon as you can; do
not attend lessons and

follow the government
guidelines.

Please dress for your class
before arriving at the hall

(do not arrive in dance
shoes)

Please bring enough water
in a bottle and place, in a
bag with dance shoes, any

other items needed for
the class

Please bring a mask if
you wish to wear one

Please wait outside the hall
2m away from the

entrance door

Your teacher will open the
door and will let you enter
after marking the register,
checking your temperature

and giving you hand
sanitiser

Please go straight to a chair
or spot as indicated by your
teacher. You can then

change into your dance
shoes

There will be no other
people in the hall. Windows

and fire doors will be
open for ventilation

There will be distancing
markers on the floor to

ensure a safe distance is
maintained

Where barres are used,
there will be only one person

to a barre (only one side
will be used)

At the end of your
lesson, please change
your dance shoes and
pick up your belongings,
your teacher will then see

you to the exit and give
you hand sanitiser

Parents collecting -
please be waiting outside
the door (or in a car
which can be seen from
the door for older children)
we will not let children
out unless we can see you

and need to keep classes
running on time

The hall will be tidy and
clean with door handles
and barres etc sanitised
by your teacher before
and after each lesson

Your teacher will also
undergo daily temperature
checks
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